Dear Mr. Molaei,
       I wanted to let you know that next week is going to be our due departure day to Sidney. Our residence affair has been done in full and our tickets are literally in our hands. 
I`m writing to thank you for your insight and excellent English classes which got me prepared and confident for my ever new lifestyle and I would like to take this opportunity to express my deep sincere appreciation to you because of your unique training method and your patient.
During the past couple of years which I have been looking forward to my immigration certification issue, my English knowledge has indeed helped me a lot and I am of the thorough belief that it is going to play a key role in my future success in life and business in Australia.
For the time being, until I get utterly settled, I can be reached at my personal email; nonetheless, as soon as I have any sort of phone there, I will declare or call. 
Thanks again for every thing and try to have fun.
Best Wishes,
Mehdi  
